
High School Mentoring 
Meeting 7 (Final) 

 
Feel free to bring some “treats” to share with your group! 

 
This week is our last week.  Give them any last “words of wisdom.”  You can even share some of your 
fears concerning the next educational phase of your school career.  
 
Give them guidance on how to handle EOC and AP testing.  Tell them to schedule their studying and 
not wait until the last minute. 
 
All of you should look at the school calendar and see when testing is scheduled for the year. It is a little 
different than in the past.  This year, EOC tests are the last two weeks of April and first week of May.  
Fortunately, state and AP tests will not conflict or overlap.  AP testing is the first two full weeks of May 
(7-11 and 14-18). Here is the link to the calendar. 
 
http://www.calendarwiz.com/calendars/calendar.php?crd=centralmagnet&op=cal&month=4&year=201
8  
 
 
Mr. N 


